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DOUGLAS A. LEVINE

March 25, 2019
Dear Abutter:

As you may be aware, the Board of Selectmen is currently working with Wood Partners, a
developer, to construct a 188-unit development at 490 Boston Post Road, the former DPW
materials management site. This project will require construction of a wastewater treatment
plant. Onsite Engineering, Inc., on behalf of Wood Partners has filed a request for variances to
some of the provisions and requirements of the Wayland supplemental Board of Health
Regulations.

As an abutter, you are hereby notified in accordance with the Provisions of 310 CMR 15.000
(Title 5) and of the Town of Wayland Board of Health "Regulations for On-Site Subsurface
Sewage Disposal Systems” and “Wayland Board Of Health Regulations For The Design,
Operation, and Maintenance Of Small Wastewater Treatment Facilities, February 1988”. The
completed variance request form for the onsite wastewater treatment facility proposed to serve
the development is attached.

The Board of Health has scheduled a meeting to consider these variance requests for Monday
April 8%, at 7:00pm.

Notice of the Board of Health’s agenda, including the date, time and place will be posted in the
Town of Wayland Town Building (and online at the Town’s website) at least forty-eight (48)
hours in advance in the meeting. Additional information will be available on-line at the Board of
Health website and at the Board of Health office at the Town Building at least five days prior to
the meeting.

Sincerely,

%52“‘&‘ - gg,,cj%/ﬁ.
Lea Anderson Louise Miller
Chair of the Board of Selectmen Town Administrator

Cc:  Wayland Board of Health
Wayland Board of Selectmen
Paul Brinkman, Town Engineer
Julia Junghanns, Health Director
OnSite Engineering
Wood Partners



